For Bulletin on weekend of July 25-26, 2020

MISSION APPEAL FOR BENEDICTINE SISTERS OF ST. AGNES. TANZANIA.

The Archdiocesan Mission Office has selected next Saturday & Sunday, August 1-2, for the annual Mission Appeals for all parishes which are able to participate.  And because of the pandemic, presentations are being made electronically. We, the Benedictine Sisters of St Agnes are very grateful that we have been invited to participate.  Next Sunday we will share a short video presentation (English) about the appeal (the link is also listed below). We will also have a short text in Spanish to be read at liturgies in Spanish. 
Here is a short introduction to our community: 
We have over 500 professed Sisters who serve in a wide variety of ministries and pastoral work in 11 dioceses in Tanzania. These include health care, education, pastoral work, care for orphans. 
During this pandemic our care is primarily with and for people who are truly in dire need.  Therefore, support from our global, catholic community such as your parish is truly lifesaving in so many ways…and a wonderful sign of Christ’s loving presence and care.

For a more complete overview of our lives and ministries please go to our website: chipolebenedictines.org

Here is the link to the YouTube video 
https://youtu.be/t9mV4deStLg

For Bulletin on weekend of August 1-2, 2020

MISSION APPEAL FOR BENEDICTINE SISTERS OF ST. AGNES. TANZANIA.

The Archdiocesan Mission Office has selected this weekend, August 1-2 for the annual Mission Appeals for all parishes which are able to participate.  And because of the pandemic, presentations are being made electronically. We, the Benedictine Sisters of St Agnes are very grateful that we have been invited to participate.  For the liturgies today we have prepared a short video presentation (English) about the appeal (the link is also listed below). We also have a short text in Spanish to be read at liturgies in Spanish. 
For parishes where the video cannot be presented, here is a short introduction to our community: 
We have over 500 professed Sisters who serve in a wide variety of ministries and pastoral work in 11 dioceses in Tanzania. These include health care, education, pastoral work, care for orphans. 
During this pandemic our care is primarily with and for people who are truly in dire need.  Therefore, support from our global, catholic community such as your parish is truly lifesaving in so many ways…and a wonderful sign of Christ’s loving presence and care.

For a more complete overview of our lives and ministries please go to our website: chipolebenedictines.org

Here is the link to the YouTube video 
[bookmark: _GoBack]https://youtu.be/t9mV4deStLg
